
	
	
	
	
November	3,	2015	
	
	
On	November	2,	2015	the	Personnel	Committee	met	in	Executive	
Session	to	consider	personnel	matters	regarding	individual	employees.	
	
	
Submitted	by	Adriana	Casenave,	Personnel	Committee	Secretary.	
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section 396(k)(4) of the 
Communications Act. 
	
	


